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August 29, 2017          
 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, Washington   98504-7250 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Olympic Pipe Line Company LLC hereby files W.U.T.C 46 and Supplement 7 to W.U.T.C 17 to 
recognize its name change from Olympic Pipe Line Company to Olympic Pipe Line Company LLC 
that took place on August 1, 2017.  All changes on these tariffs are administrative only to reflect the 
name change.  There have been no changes to rates or routing.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned at (630) 248-
2512, or by email at mitch.jones@bp.com. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
/s/ Mitchell D. Jones 
 
Mitchell D. Jones 
Manager-Regulatory Affairs & Tariffs 
BP Pipelines (North America), Inc. as Operator for Olympic Pipe Line Company LLC 
30 South Wacker Drive 
Chicago, Illinois 60606 
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